
Llanfechain Church in Wales Primary 

School 

7th June 

Important Dates  

 

Parents Evening – 10th June.  

 

School Photos – 12th June in the morning.  

Sports Day – 12th June (weather permitting) Afternoon only. 

Digital Safety Training for Parents – 19th June. 3:35pm in Class 2. Free after school club for the 

children of parents attending the training. Letters have been sent out for this, please let us 

know if you have not received one and would like to attend.  

Cluster PD Day – 24th June. The school will be closed to pupils as staff attend the cluster PD 

Day organised by our Education Authority. This is part of the new curriculum role out.  

Transition Days – 4th and 5th July. Year 6 pupils to their transition days to Ysgol Llanfyllin.  

Leavers Prom - 5th July. A prom party for year 5 and 6 families to celebrate our leavers.  

Summer Concert – 12th July. Evening event at school.   

Leavers Trip – 15th July. Year 6 leavers trip. Details to be sent our closer to the time. No 

charge for trip.  

Celebration Evening – 16th July. After school presentation to celebrate the year.  

Leavers Service – 18th July. Morning service at St. Garmon’s Church.  

Sports Day 

Our Sports Day will be on the afternoon of June 12th. The event will begin at 1:15pm, all are 

welcome to come along and support the children. Obviously, the event is weather dependent, 

and we will make any decisions to postpone as soon as possible to give you all as much notice 

as possible. Though many of us end up rather wet by the end of the day anyway!  

Refreshments, including ice-pops, will be available during the afternoon thanks to our Friends 

group – there will be no charge for these, however there will be a chance to make any donations 

if you would like to.   

School Photos  

We will be having our school photos on the morning of Wednesday 12th of July. We appreciate 

that is also sports day however it was the most suitable date available with other events, 

timings etc considered. For the school photos children will need to wear a uniform and then 

they will be able to change for sports day in the afternoon. There will be opportunities for 

photos with non-pupil siblings along with individual, school siblings, class and school. Year 6 

will also have a photo together. If you would like non-pupil siblings to have a photo, please be 

at school for 9am as these will be the first photos taken.  

Parents Evening  

On Monday 10th June we will be holding our parents evening. If you are able to attend you will 

have been given a time, if you have not received this, please let your child/ren’s class teachers 

know. As part of the evening, Mrs Hart will be available to share information about the new 

curriculum and how we are developing our approach as a school. If you are unable to attend 

on Monday but would like to know more about the new curriculum, please let Mrs Hart know.  


